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Tēnā tātou katoa, 
 
The annual School Ball was held on Saturday night 
(July 27), with the theme of A Night in Paris. It was 
wonderful to see the students dressed up for the 
occasion and enjoying the Ball. A big thank you to 
all of the staff and students who worked on the Ball 
and made it the success that it was. 
 
Today was the official pōwhiri to welcome the  
visiting students from Yakushima, Japan. There 
are five students with their teacher and they will be 
based at our school for the next couple of weeks. 
There are a wide variety of activities planned for 
our visitors, including a number of excursions. 
Thank you to the families that have provided 
homestays for them as well to Mrs Lambrechts for  
organising the programme and to Mr Grant for  
working with the students.   
 
Also today, we have a number of students  
competing in the Annual Quad tournament. The 
tournament has students from Otamatea High 
School, Ruawai College, Rodney College and our 
school competing in a variety of sports. Rodney 
College were the hosts this year and thank you to 
Mr Steed for organising our students to attend. 
  
This week, there have been several Gateway and 
Careers events, including Forklift Training and a 
visit from the Army recruiter, as well as a site visit 
to QRC taking place on Monday. 
 
There are a couple of important events taking 
place next week. On Tuesday, we have teams  
entered for the Northland Mathex Competition, 
which is hosted by Whangarei Boys’ High School. 
On Thursday Night, we have the annual Fia Fia 
Night. The students have been practising hard and 
we are all looking forward to it. Tickets are  
available from the school office. 
 

 

 
This term is an extremely important one for our 
senior students working towards NCEA.  
Attendance is directly linked to progress, so it is 
important for all students to attend regularly.  
Students also need to ensure they are best  
prepared for the assessments they are sitting in 
class and for their external assessments. 
 
 
Nāku nā 
 
 
 
Mike Houghton 
Tumuaki 
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Students from the Hospitality  Academy  
catered for the RSA Ladies Lunch on  

Monday 22nd July 

Congratulations to Carleesha Aiken for  
winning the Golden Kauri draw at our 

school assembly on Wednesday.  
Her prize was an iPad, presented by our 

guest Paul Roukchan 

Around School  



Trustee Treasure 

 

 

Careers Corner 
 Defensive Driving  

 

Defensive Driving Course for Term 3 
(Last course of the year) 

 
September 9, 11, 16, 18 

Monday and Wednesday evenings, 
with a practice drive with the instructor 

on a weekend day that suits you. 
 

Only $20 (subsided by over $200) 
 

Book your place at the school office 
Limited places 

Reader Writers 
Wanted 

When schools encourage children to practise 
reading at home with parents, the children make 
significant gains in reading achievement  
compared to those who only practise at school. 
 
It is well documented that families whose children 
are doing well in school are involved in  
encouraging their children’s development and 
progress.   
 
Examples: Maintaining a warm and supportive 
home, showing interest in children’s progress at 
school, helping with homework, discussing the 
value of a good education and possible career 
options, staying in touch with teachers and school 
staff. 

We are currently looking for people in the wider 
community who are able to give some time to 

our senior students who are eligible for  
assistance for internal assessments throughout 
the year, exam week, and during NCEA external 

exams at the end of November.   
You must have the ability to relate well to  

teenagers. 
 

If you are able to read fluently, spell and write 
legibly, and would like to help our students 

Succeed, please contact the school office on  
 439 7229. 



Dean Report 
Ashleigh Sage —Year 9 Dean 

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 5th August QRC Site Visit 

Tuesday 6th August Mathex Competition 

Thursday 8th August Fia Fia Night 

Monday 12th August  Dental Planet Van 

 Arrives 

Wednesday 14th  

August 

EPRO8 Challenge 

Thursday 15th August Yukushima Japanese 

Group Departs 

 Welcome back to Term Three. I am happy with how 
well the cohort has settled into high school and are 
feeling more confident in their surroundings. We 
have had to change our Year 9 core classes and 
the students have taken this change very well and 
are making new connections with fellow  
classmates. Well done, team! 
 
Our year 9 students have picked two options that 
they would like to focus on for the rest of the year 
and I hope they find these classes enjoyable. I am 
looking forward to seeing the Year 9s push  
themselves in the second half of the year and take  
opportunities that arise. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and if you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to get in contact with me 0276281152 
or asage@darghigh.school.nz. Alternatively, you 
can contact the school office and leave a message. 
for me to call you back. 
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